
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the Emery Unified School District 

(“School Board”) will hold a public hearing on a proposal to submit a measure to the School 

District’s voters at the primary election to be held on March 3, 2020 for a Parcel Tax Measure. 

The proposal is that the School Board ask the voters for approval to levy a parcel tax on all non-

exempt taxable real property within the School District in order to continue to raise funds to 

supplement existing funding and so continue important programs and services in the Schools. 

 

The public hearing will be held on November 13, 2019 at 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the 

matter may by heard, as a part of the School Board’s regular meeting to be held in the Multi-

Purpose Room of the K8 School, 1125 – 53rd Street, Emeryville, CA 94608. The School Board 

will consider taking final action on the proposal at that same meeting. 

 

Please contact the School District’s Superintendent Quiauna Scott at (510) 601-4906 for more 

information. 


